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Going for Gold with God 

Bishop Rawle C. E. Primary School              

 

Monday 13th July 2020 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

As we enter the final week of this academic year, we wanted to wish you a happy and safe summer 

holiday, we are looking forward to seeing you when we all return in September. Below is a recap on how 

we will be operating in September. The drop off and collection times are: 

 

Class Start 

time 

Lunch time Lunch time play End of day time Drop off and  

pick up location 

Red Class 9am 11.45am in Class Area outside their class 3 pm Key Stage 1 Yard 

Yellow Class 8.50 

am 

11.45 am in hall 12.15- 12.45 KS1 yard 3.05 pm Key Stage 1 yard 

Green Class 8.45 

am 

12.15 pm in hall 11.45- 12.15 KS1 yard 3.15 pm Key Stage 1 Yard 

Indigo Class 8.50 

am 

12.30 pm in hall 12-12.30 KS2 yard 3.20 pm Key stage 2 Yard 

Violet Class 8.45 

am 

12.45pm in hall 12.30- 12.45 and 1-

1.15pm KS2 yard 

3.15 pm Key Stage 2 Yard 

 

If siblings are in different groups, we ask you to drop off and collect at the earlier time and they will be 

looked after in their bubble by their class teacher. 

 

Our pupils will be kept in their bubbles all day following the government’s guidelines, with rigorous cleaning 

and sanitising throughout the day. We will continue to operate the ‘send nothing into school from home 

guidance,’ other than a packed lunch and a water bottle. It would be a help us if your child’s packed 

lunch could be in a disposable carrier bag. We will provide all stationary for your child, so please no pencil 

cases, toys or anything from home, if this advice changes we will let you know immediately.  

 

To enable home learning, we will promote the use of Lexia for reading and TT rockstars for times table 

practice, all log in details will be sent out in September. Alongside this, we will be investigating in the use of 

our website for the setting and return of homework through the class pages- similar to how we have used it 

during lockdown.  

 

We are delighted to have received funding from the Department for Education for a new heating system. 

As school will be a building site for the next few weeks, please ensure you do not enter any school grounds 

over the summer holiday – for everyone’s safety.  

 

A questionnaire pertaining on ‘education in lockdown’ has been attached, please complete and send it 

back to office@bishoprawle.staffs.sch.uk As always, we thank you for your continued support in these times 

and if you wish to contact us regarding any of the above changes for September, please do.  

 

Take care and have a lovely summer, 

 

All of the Bishop Rawle Team 
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